
August 25, 2021 

 

Ms. Brietta Carter, P.E. 

Regional Engineer, DOH, Northwest Drinking Water Operations 

20425 72nd Ave S, Building 2, Suite 310 

Kent, WA  98032-2388 

Brietta.carter@doh.wa.gov 

 

Mr. Jae Hill, AICP, CFM 

Principal Planner, Utilities Technical Review Committee 

King County Department of Local Services 

jhill@kingcounty.gov 

 

Subject:  Westside Water Association, DOH PWS ID #94950 
  Small Water System Management Plan, ODW Project #20-1013 
  Addendum No. 1 
 

Dear Brietta and Jae,  

 

We would like to make two corrections on the Westside Water Association Small Water System Management 

Plan that had an Engineer stamp dated April 19, 2021. Please see the corrections noted below: 

 

Item 1:  On Page 1, under the PWS 949500 number, add “King County Franchise Number 1030”. 

 

Item 2:  On page 52, change references in the first full paragraph from 245 to 259, so that the paragraph now 

reads: 

WWA has completed the purchase of a newly drilled private well. The submittal for Source Approval 

of the Back 40A Well was submitted separately and approved by DOH with the understanding that 

WWA will submit this SWSMP planning document. With the approval of this additional source, the 

ability of Westside Water to resolve not only a historical problem of being oversubscribed by 6 

connections but also to provide for as many as 259 total connections within its Service Area is very 

likely. The following review of system production capacity, historical usage and accompanying chart 

present the rationale for increasing the number of connections granted to the system to 259. 

 

If you have any questions about these corrections or the SWSMP, please feel free to contact Doug Dolstad 

at iwm.1@juno.com/ phone: 206-715-3805 or Jim Gross at jim.gross@bhcconsultants.com/ phone: 206-979-

2837. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
James Gross, P.E., PMP 

BHC Consultants 
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